
 
 
 
From: James Craggs <  
Sent: 26 April 2022 17:17 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: FAO 
 

I think if the noise doesn’t come across well on the video when compressed via email then this may 
not help overall. The video was at midnight.  
 
Attached are some further images (taken at midnight) in March of people congregating outside 
which may be useful instead? 
 
Thanks vm,  

mailto:Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk


James 



 
 
 


